On April 19th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regard Board Item CP1 - Architectural Agreement  for Glades Central High School:

Question 1:  
Is there anything extra being built to the east of the present building?

Response 1: 
This action allows us to hire the architect who will prepare the design, 
but preliminarily we expect that a new classroom building on the South East corner next 
to the bus loop will be constructed at Glades Central HS.   At  the West Tech Education 
Center we will be adding a new PE pavilion. 
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